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MINUTES   
OF THE SISKIYOU COUNTY BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES BOARD   

Regular Meeting – Tuesday, February 20, 2024 3:30pm  
2060 Campus Drive, Yreka, CA 96067  

  
Members of the Siskiyou County Behavioral Health Services Board met on this 20th day of February, 2024 in 
person.  Chairperson Harris called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.    
  
Roll Call   
Board Members Chairperson Ed Harris, Supervisor Nancy Ogren and Earl Chancellor were present. Lise 
Rogers and Paul Contreras were absent.  
  
Oral Comments from the Public on Non-Agenda Item: None  
  
Minute Approval:  Ogren motioned to approve the Minutes from January 16, 2023, Chancellor 
seconded.      Ayes:  Harris, Ogren, Chancellor   Nays:  None Abstain:  None  

  
Oral Comments from the Board on Non-Agenda Item:  None 

   
Department Update:  Dr. Collard provided an update on the Mobile Crisis program that is expected to 
begin March 3.  Six of the 8 positions are filled.  Ogren informed the Board that there are concerns from 
local first response departments about both citizen and staff safety.  Dr. Collard is working with SC Sheriff’s 
office to create policies and will meet with area Chiefs once completed.  
  
Agenda Items:  
 
Youth Empowerment Siskiyou:  Sarah Springfield and China Taylor gave a presentation on the various 
programs offered through Y.E.S. and discussed the Youth Homeless Shelter and CASA. 
 
CSOC:  Christine Gannon, CSSS, shared  Children’s System of Care programs including FURS, Peer services 
and juvenile justice.   
 
Closed Session:  Approval for Board appointment recommendation for Justin Hadaller.   
Ayes:  Harris, Ogren, Chancellor   Nays:  None   Abstain:  None 

  
 

The Regular Meeting of the Siskiyou County Behavioral Health Services Board adjourned at 4:07p.m.  
  
Respectfully Submitted,  
  
Kristina Hargrove, Board Secretary   


